
 
 
From: Richard Atkins - Development and Flood Risk Officer <00000000000000>  
Sent: 27 July 2022 09:19 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: SuDS re-consultation on application s62a0000004 - Land East of Parsonage Road and South 
of Hall Road, Stansted, Essex 
 
Dear Mr Boulton 
 
This is to confirm that Essex County Council as Lead Local Flood Authority are content to accept the 
proposed rewording of Condition 1 of their response to the original application, as set out in the 
applicant’s letter of 20th July. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Richard Atkins 

Development and Flood Risk Officer 
Green Infrastructure and Sustainable Drainage 

Climate Adaption and Mitigation, Environment & Climate Action  
 
Essex County Council 
email: 00000000000000000  

 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fflood.essex.gov.uk%2Fnew-development-advice%2Fapply-for-suds-advice%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csection62a%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C760a5438782147adfe7d08da6fa8b7cd%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637945067720599637%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=n2jj9GdE40PwN%2BqHZN3Du%2BqMPmZsQCeOqh9EYV7U6Ns%3D&reserved=0

